
Celebrity  Pregnancy:  Hillary
Scott Debuts Her Baby Bump at
the ACM Awards

By Andrea Surujnauth

Hillary Scott flaunted her growing baby bump and she posed for
the cameras on the red carpet for the ACM Awards. According to
UsMagazine.com,  Scott  announced  in  December  that  she  and
husband,  Chris  Tyrrell  are  expecting  their  first  child
together. The Lady Antebellum singer was nominated for Vocal
Group of the Year with band members Dave Haywood and Charles
Kelley. Backstage, Scott tweeted, “So thankful to be getting
ready backstage at the ACM Awards with the beautiful  ladies
in Little Big Town who are teaching me about being a mama!”
Scott confirmed that she and Tyrrell are expecting a baby
girl. In January, Scott posted a humorous tweet refering to
her pregnancy cravings,”Who has two thumbs and just asked her
husband, and very nicely I might add, to  run into the grocery
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store for pop tarts? ME! Pregnancy.”

What are some ways to get educated about becoming a parent
when you’re expecting?

Cupid’s Advice:

Parenting is a roller coaster ride for first-time parents. How
can you get some advice on Do’s and Don’t’s of parenting?
Cupid has some advice on ways you can get educated before your
little bundle of joy arrives:

1. Read: There is a wide array of parenting books that can
help  you  and  your  partner.  Reading  up  about  advice  on
parenting skills can make a big difference for when your baby
is finally here.

2. Ask parents: Get advice from other parents or from your
parents. Grandparents would love to give advice on raising
their grandchildren and take care of their little grandbaby.
And all the situations that you will be growing through, you
better believe, they been there and done that!

3. Professionals: If you are still unsure about your parenting
skills, ask professionals. Go to a class for new parents. You
will be taught all the tips and tricks on how to handle your
little one.

How did you get educated about becoming a parent? Comment
below and let us know.


